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Associate Dean of Students/ Title 
IX Coordinator   

 

 
 

To: Dr. Ricardo J. Solis, Ed. D., Laredo College – President 
 Dr. Fred Solis,  Vice-President of Enrollment and Student Success 
 Mr. Robert Ochoa, Associate Vice-President of Student Services 
 

From: Ms. Raquel A. Peña, Associate Dean of Students/Title IX Coordinator 

Subject: Hazing – Fall 2019 – Report  

Date: December 16, 2019  

  
 This memorandum will serve to document that no organizations have been 
disciplined for hazing and/or convicted for hazing, on or off campus, during the 
preceding three years.   
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of Incident 

Disciplinary 
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Other 

Fort 
McIntosh  

0 0 0 0 0 0 

South 
Campus  

0 0 0 0 0 0 

   


